
The Quadra Weekly Briefing 

 

**No School for Students on Friday, Nov. 22 for Pro-D** 

 

Looking Ahead 

• November 22 

o Pro-D – no school for students 

• November 26 

o Div. 19, 21 and 23 to Centre of the Universe Observatory 

• November 27 

o Soccer vs George Jay 

• November 29 

o 4/5 classes swimming 

• December 9 

o Possible Loonie Emporium 

• December 12 

o Primary Concert for families 

• December 19 

o Intermediate Concert for families 

o Learning updates available to families 

• December 20 

o Last day of classes before Winter Break 

• January 6 

o Classes resume after Winter Break 

 

Save the date!  You are warmly invited to attend Quadra's Winter 
Celebration Concerts 

Students in Divisions 12 (Mme Orr), 14 (Mme Di Biase), 23 (Teagan), and 27 (Ms. Read/Farrer) who see Dr. 
Kentel for music have their Winter Concert on Wednesday, December 11th at 9 am in the gym.  

Students in Grades K, K/1, 1/2 and 2/3 who see Mrs. Pollet for music will have their concert at 1:30 pm 
on Thursday, December 12th in the gym. 

Students in Grades 3/4, 4/5, the Quadra Choir and Mrs. Whyte's Quadra Strings will have their 
performance at 1:30 pm on Thursday, December 19th in the gym. 

 



Gr. 5 Strings - Tuesday and Thursday at 3-3:45 pm 
Gr. 4 & 5 Quadra Choir Thursdays 8 am  

 

Kindergarten Immunization 

In B.C., routine immunizations are recommended for children at kindergarten entry (4-6 years of 

age). If your child has not received their kindergarten immunizations, please contact your local 

Public Health unit to book an appointment at 250 388 2200. 

For more information about immunization, please go to https://immunizebc.ca/ or contact your 

local Public Health unit if you have any questions. 

 

From Our Wonderful PAC 

Hello Quadra Families,  
 
Our Loonie Emporium is fast approaching, and we need your help! Please sign up for volunteer spots at the following 
link - https://volunteersignup.org/LYE3L.  We will be sending home communication regarding how to send in your child's 
shopping list and loonies for shopping day closer to the event.  Please note this year we will not be offering after school 
shopping and the event will only be run during school hours. Unfortunately, parents will not have access to the gym to 
shop during the school day. 
 
We are excited to host our next PAC meeting virtually on Wednesday November 20 at 7PM via zoom 
(https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2505145143).  Principal Brenna O'Connor will be sharing more about how our school-based 
team supports inclusion, the school growth plan and current goals and next steps.  There will be a short period for Q&A, 
if you have questions, you would like considered please email PAC in advance at connect@quadrapac.net. 
 
Don't forget to get your Purdy's Chocolate order in before November 30 if you would like to participate, please see the 
email sent out yesterday with details on this. 
 
Have a beautiful weekend, 
Your Quadra PAC Executive Team 
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